

## McDonald, Mack <mmcdonald@sanjuancounty.org>

## Re: Bluff Water Works

1 message

McDonald, Mack <mmcdonald@sanjuancounty.org> To: Twin Rocks <theteam@twinrocks.com>

Wed, Dec 23, 2020 at 12:15 PM

Thank you Steve

Sincerely,

Mack McDonald Chief Administrative Officer



P.O. Box 9 117 South Main Street #221 Monticello, Utah 84535

Office: (435) 587-3225 Cell: (435) 459-1054

mmcdonald@sanjuancounty.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: "This transmission (including any attachments) may contain confidential information, privileged material (including material protected by the attorney-client or other applicable privilege), or constitute nonpublic information. Any use of this information by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately reply to the sender and delete this information from your system. Use, dissemination, distribution, or reproduction of this transmission by unintended recipients is not authorized and may be unlawful."

On Wed, Dec 23, 2020 at 11:51 AM Twin Rocks <theteam@twinrocks.com> wrote:

Hi Mack,

I am writing to notify you that I wish to be reappointed the the Bluff Water Works Special Service District board.

Thank you, Steve Simpson